
Appointment  of New Principal 
 

1 September 2022: SSCPS is delighted to appoint Dr. Nadia Haichia Chan as the new 
school principal, starting from the 2022-23 academic year.   
 
"I am very excited to assume the position of principal at SSCPS, a school with such 
revered and decorated history. I am looking forward to meeting our parents to discuss 
our students' learning needs as Hong Kong is looking to resume normal life after years of 
Covid-19."     
 
Prior to her appointment, Dr. Chan served as Deputy Headteacher at Diocesan Boys’ 
School Primary Division, and she holds a Ph.D in Education from the University of Hong 
Kong. 

 


